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                                           Commander’s Corner:  
    February is chocked full of special events at VFW Post 10066! 
    The Auxiliary kicks off the month with their Flea Market in the All Pond Hall on Saturday, 
Feb. 2. I encourage everyone to purchase a $10 table to sell your wares or, better yet, come 
shopping for those unique gifts and great finds. 
    The Post’s annual Valentine’s Dinner/Dance will be on Friday, Feb. 15, with Johnny & San-
tiago entertaining. Vince is serving coconut shrimp dinner that night, so arrive early for dinner 
and a good seat in the canteen. 
    Golfers are still needed for the VFW’S Golf Tournament on Saturday, Feb. 16 at Shores of 
North River Golf Club. This is always a great event with lunch and prizes at the VFW after the 
golf scramble that starts at 8:30 am. Sign up sheets are on the bulletin board. If you don’t have a 
foursome, sign up on the Individual Golfer sheet and we’ll pair you with others wanting to play. 
    The following weekend, Feb. 23, the Auxiliary will host another BBQ at the Tiki Hut with the 
Southern Blend Band performing on the Tiki Hut stage. Join us for great food, music and fun! 
    It’s also Girl Scout Cookie Time! A cookie order form is on the bulletin board from our VFW-sponsored 
Girl Scout Troop 31005. The Post will be sending Girl Scout cookies to the troops again this year. Place 
your orders now! 
    Looking ahead, the VFW is planning a benefit for Southeast Florida Honor Flight on March 23 with 
volunteers from the Road to Victory Military Museum setting up vintage military vehicle displays and 
performing weapons demonstrations. Watch for more details 
in the upcoming weeks.     
   Thank you to all who attended the Jan. 26 “Celebration 
of Life” for Joe Celli and a special thanks to the Hobe 
Sound VFW Honor Guard for their military honors.  
   VFW Post 10066 is just a few membership renewals 
shy of making All-State this year and hopefully, we will 
be in the running as an All-American Post again. If your 
memberships are set to expire in the next few months, 
please renew them as soon as possible to help us reach 
our goal. Our next meeting is Monday, Feb. 11. I urge all 
members to attend. 
  In comradery, Commander Ron Ansara 

   Commander  
Ron Ansara 

Beverly Brier 
Auxiliary 
 President 

VFW Auxiliary News: 

     We are almost at 100 percent membership 
and need to get there. Please renew your 
membership if you haven’t and continue to 
support our Veterans and Veterans’ special 
causes throughout the year. 
    You can also support us by donating to the 
Auxiliary table fofr our flea market coming up 
on Saturday, Feb. 2. Please bring your items to 
the Al Pond Hall on Friday afternoon after 3 
pm, when Bingo is over we will be setting up 
our tables for the next day. We also will be 
accepting bake sale items from our members for our table too. Don’t forget that we are 
having a regular BBQ on Feb. 23. Please all plan to come to support the Auxiliary. Our 
BBQ’s are an important fundraiser throughout the year. Our guys (and girls) work hard to 
put these on so remember to attend. We need your support. 
    On Jan. 26, the Auxiliary hosted a BBQ/Cookout in the Tiki Hut area to celebrate the 
life of lifetime member Joe Celli. We had a nice ceremony. Thank you to the Hobe Sound 
Honor Guard for being there. The weather was not very good but our faithful volunteers 
were there to do what was needed. Thank you to our members who helped out that day. 
    Mark your calendar for the March 23 Southeast Florida Honor Flight benefit. Tell your 
friends and neighbors as this is such a memorable day for out veterans that go on the 
Honor Flights to Washington DC. They come back with wonderful memories of a day of 
pride and honor for their service to this country. 
Beverly Brier, President 
Post#10066 Auxiliary 

Don’t miss the next VFW Auxiliary BBQ at the 
Tiki Hut on Feb. 23. Great food, music and fun! 


